
 

                                                

20th September 2023 
 

        
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
       ‘Spooky Spectacular’ Lunch 

 

We are having a whole school ‘Spooky Spectacular’ lunch on Friday 20th October.  All children 
who currently have school dinners will be offered this lunch which will comprise of ‘Witches Fish 

Fingers’, ‘Creepy Chicken Fillet’ and ‘Frightening Fries’! (sandwiches and jacket potatoes will 
still be available). 

 
Children who usually have a packed lunch are offered the opportunity to enjoy this ‘Spooky 
Spectacular Lunch’ at a cost of £2.45. (Please note: there is no charge for children in 

Reception, Y1 & Y2). 
 

If your child is NOT currently on school dinners but would like a ‘Spooky Lunch’, please 
complete and return the slip below by Friday 29th September.   
 

Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs R Gough 

Headteacher 
 

 
       

‘Spooky Spectacular’ Lunch 

 
I would like my child ____________________________ in class _________ 

to have a ‘Spooky Spectacular Lunch’ on Friday 20th October and I will pay £2.45 on 
ParentPay (Y3, Y4, Y5 & Y6 children only). 
 

 
Signed ___________________________ Parent/Carer 

 
You do not need to return this slip if your child already has school dinners. 

 


